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Tuesday, Dec. 1: NJ Attorney General Gurbir S. Grewal to Speak on Firearm Safety Laws in New Jersey

Online Talk Commemorates the Dec. 2012 Newtown Shooting and Celebrates the Jewish Principle of Tikkun Olam (Repair the World)


RIDGEWOOD, N.J., October 28, 2020 – Temple Israel & Jewish Community Center (TI-JCC) in Ridgewood will hold its eighth annual National Gun Violence Prevention Commemoration on Tuesday, Dec. 1, at 7:00 p.m. NJ Attorney General Gurbir S. Grewal will present a virtual talk about current firearm safety laws in New Jersey, and there will be time set aside for questions. There is no charge for attending, and all are welcome.

Since assuming office in January 2018, Attorney General Grewal has focused his attention on protecting the interests of New Jersey residents by expanding affirmative litigation, strengthening police-community relations, reducing violent crime and fighting the opioid epidemic. Previously he served as Bergen County Prosecutor and as an Assistant United States Attorney in the District of New Jersey. He graduated cum laude from Georgetown University and obtained his law degree from the College of William and Mary. 

Those who wish to attend this virtual talk should email TikkunOlam@synagogue.org for the online Zoom link.

Located at 475 Grove St. in Ridgewood, Temple Israel & JCC now offers two worship alternatives within one community: egalitarian Conservative and Reconstructionist. Service schedules and more information are available at www.synagogue.org.
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